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Product: ENRICH TIMBER CLEANER 2.2L 

Batch:  SA36658 

 

What product is being recalled?  Cabot’s Woodcare is recalling Enrich Timber Cleaner 2.2L (Batch 
SA36658) sold at Bunnings Warehouse between 12 January 2023 and 18 February 2023.  The batch 

number can be found on a stick-on label on the base of the container. 

Why is the product being recalled?  The container contents may leak from the screw top lid of the 
container.  Leakage may be found around the screw top lid and on the outside of the container. 

What is the hazard?  The contents of the container is corrosive.  If the contents of the container 
comes into contact with the skin or eyes, it may cause severe skin burns or eye damage.  If skin 
contact occurs, remove contaminated clothing and wash skin and clothing thoroughly.  If eye 
contact occurs, hold eye open and flood with water for at least 15 minutes.  If irritation occurs, 

seek medical advice. 

What should I do?  Wearing appropriate PPE (long sleeve shirt, pants, apron, closed shoes, nitrile 
rubber gloves and safety glasses), you should: 

(a) carefully inspect the container to identify any leakage around the screw top lid and on the 
outside of the container; and 

(b) if leakage is identified, carefully tighten the screw top lid, wipe the leakage away with a rag 

and immediately dispose of the rag. 

Alternately and if you prefer, please contact our customer service team 1800 011 006 or 
woodcareassisst@cabots.com.au, and we’ll arrange to collect the container and provide a refund. 

Who should I contact?  If you’ve come into contact with the container contents without appropriate 

PPE, please call Dulux Emergency Response Service 1800 033 111 or seek medical advice.  
Otherwise and for any other query or question, please contact our customer service team 1800 011 
006 or woodcareassisst@cabots.com.au. 
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